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	Questionnaire
	



Thank you for coming to our exhibition. We would be grateful if you would take a few minutes to fill out this questionnaire. There is a space below for any other comments you would like to make. If you give us your name and address we can keep you informed about the progress of this scheme. (Your details will remain confidential). You can either leave this form in the box or take it away and post it to us (see details below). 

	Name
	

	Organisation
	

	Address
	


	Telephone
	

	Email
	



	
	Agree
	Neutral
	Disagree

	I welcome the opportunity to comment on these proposals.
	|_|
	|_|
	|_|

	I support the club’s aim of providing a new stadium and recognise it will ensure continued existence of a community football club in the Brentford area.
	|_|
	|_|
	|_|

	The proposed site at Lionel Road South is an eyesore and is in need of redevelopment.
	|_|
	|_|
	|_|

	The proposed redevelopment of the site will boost the local economy, providing new jobs, and increased spending on goods and services from local businesses in the area.
	|_|
	|_|
	|_|

	The design of the stadium is exciting and ambitious.
	|_|
	|_|
	|_|

	I support in principle the suggested access routes to and from the stadium development.
	|_|
	|_|
	|_|

	The level of parking outlined for the Club and proposed residential is necessary.
	|_|
	|_|
	|_|

	 (
Do you have any other comments on any details of the proposal? Please write them over the 
page .
 
)Brentford Football Club and Community Sports Trust are important community assets to the area
	|_|
	|_|
	|_|

	Further comments: 






Please return questionnaire (no stamp required) to: 
Nicholas Vose, FREEPOST RLSX-KHXT-BGSR 
Four Communications, 48 Leicester Square, London, WC2H 7FG
Telephone: 020 3023 9081	
E-mail: nicholas.vose@fourcommunications.com 
W: www. brentfordcommunitystadium.com

[image: padlock1] Four Communications plc will retain the information from the questionnaire on behalf of Lionel Road South Development Limited to allow you to receive regular updates on the development. If you wish to be kept informed please tick this box: 
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